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Dear Parent\Carers, 
 
Health and Safety 
 
In response to concerns I have received I am writing to ask that people do not bring dogs in to the 
school playground when collecting children at home time. The area can become very busy as children 
leave the building to meet parent\carers.  
 
Please would you also ensure that your child\children do not climb on the skyward summit (climbing 
mountain) at the end of the day. When children use this equipment during school time, we place safety 
mats around the base. There are restrictions on age and numbers using this equipment. We have lots of 
exciting equipment in this area and need to be sure it isn’t dismantled at the end of the day. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support with this. 
 
Please find below the slip from yesterday’s letter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Head teacher  
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Whole School Summer Adventure 
 
I enclose £5 per child to contribute to the transport for the trip to Rydal Water. 
 
 
Name ………………………………………………………………………. 

Armathwaite School 
ARMATHWAITE 
Cumbria 
CA4 9PW 
 
016974 72296 
head@armathwaite.cumbria.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mrs Helen Hepworth 


